
Dear Families,

We have learned so much this year in To Kindergarten & Beyond! It has been
a pleasure seeing your child's grow.

Enclosed in this packet are activities you can do with your chld this summer.
Continue to practice letters, counting, name writing, fine motor skills, rhyming
words, identifying shapes and making patterns so your child will retain those
skills during the summer

Most importantly keep reading together! We hope to see you at the Library for
the Summer Reading Club.

Enjoy kindergarten!
Please stop by the Library and share all your new adventures in
kindergarten and beyond! Lots of Luck!

Ms. Pia


